
28 September 2018 
MEDIA RELEASE 

MANNUM INSTITUTE – OPEN DAYS 
Come and see the Mannum Institute and have your say.  The Mid Murray Council has officially 
purchased the Mannum Institute.  As part of the process for the use of these premises and each 
room, open days and hours have been scheduled.  These are as follows:- 

Thursday 18th October from 10am until 12 noon and 5 pm to 7pm 

Saturday 20th October from 10am until 12 noon 

Sunday 21st October 10am until 12 noon 

Some sections of the Mannum Institute may be cordoned off for safety.  However, everyone is 
welcome to come and see the Institute and offer their comments on possible uses of each of the 
rooms.  An outline of the Mannum Institute and its history will be provided at each of the open 
days listed.  These presentations will be held at 10-15am, 11-15am, 5-15pm and 6-15pm on Thursday 
18th October; 10-15am and 11-15am on Saturday 20th October; 10-15am and 11-15am on Sunday 21st 
October. 

A free sausage sizzle will be provided at each of the sessions as well. 

A copy of the Mid Murray Council report considered at its meeting on the 14 August 2018, 
Building Report and media release issued will all be available in hard copy for any interested 
person at each of the open days.  Comments are encouraged on each of the rooms of the 
Institute.  This will help Council to consider what the short, medium and long term use of the 
rooms within the Institute could be.   

The comment form is also available electronically on the Council website www.mid-
murray.sa.gov.au  We would encourage you to take this opportunity to see the Institute and 
provide your suggestions.   

- ENDS – 
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